
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers  

Charleston District, Columbia Field Office  

1835 Assembly Street, Suite 865 B-1  

Columbia, SC 29201 

Attn: Stephen A. Brumagin, Project Manager 

 

RE: P/N SAC-2008-01333 REVISED  

 

Interstate 73 is an important project to me as a resident of the 7th District of South Carolina. If Interstate 

73 is constructed, it will alleviate congestion, allow more volume on our roads, and provide a new 

evacuation route. The areas which I-73 would traverse meet the official federal definition of 

economically distressed. Currently, the Grand Strand is only accessible by state highways. I understand 

that interstate construction has environmental impacts and I am also aware of the mitigation plan 

submitted by the S.C. Department of Transportation to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers for approval. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________ 

 

For these reasons, I ___________________________________________________ the I-73 project and its 

permit application. 

 

Name ________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________ 

City/St/Zip _________________________________ 

 


